
 
Dear Parents, 
I hope everyone had a great week!  Students are working harder and harder 
each day and I am so impressed with their efforts!   
 
Please remember to have your child record his/her reading time each night 
on their Pizza-Hut reading sheet.   
 
School pictures will be taken on Wednesday. Order forms were sent 
home a couple weeks ago.  Please let me know if you need another 
form.  Students do not need to wear uniforms, but no jeans, please.   
 
Students have been doing a great job of learning the first row of 
sight words!  We will continue to practice the first row, but will begin 
practicing list 2, as well.  Please let me know if you need another copy of the 
sight words to practice at home.  Thank you! 

 
We are learning about the Great 
Commandment and how we are created 
in God’s image and what that means in 
terms of how we treat one another.  
We have talked a lot about honesty this 
week, as well.  We are learning how to 
form the capital and lowercase M and 
learning the terms greater than, less 
than and equal to.  We continue to 
practice our work with ten frames and 
number recognition.  We took a nature 
walk this week on one of our warmer, 
sunnier days and we had a yummy apple 
tasting lesson in science.   
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Happy 
Birthday 
Madilynn! 
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May God bless you 
with a wonderful, 
fall weekend!  
Mrs. DeWitt 
gradek@saintscjm.com 
School (616)754-3416    
Cell (616)788-4141   

 

 
Virtue of the Week 

Honesty 
 

Faith~Academics~Service  

 
Just a reminder… 

Please remember 
that there is no 

school or daycare 
on the 18th or 19th 
of October due to 

professional 
development. 

Fall Harvest Dinner Dance 
Please mark your calendars for Saturday, 

October 20!  Tickets are on sale for the fall 
family get-together. Hope to see you there! 

	
	

	


